
 

 

*******November 6, 2024 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a regular session on Wednesday, November 6, 2024.   

Commissioner Culbertson, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Doug Smith 

and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; David Van 

Parys, Senior County Counselor; John Richmeier, Leavenworth Times 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

 

Louis Klemp commented. 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE BUSINESS: 

 

Mark Loughry reported Riverside Resources is requesting a letter of support for a grant indicating it will 

be on the consent agenda next week. 

 

Commissioner Stieben inquired if there is a policy regarding ambulance services that states individuals 

have to be taken to a certain hospital. 

 

Mr. Loughry reported that there is no such policy or contract. 

 

Commissioner Stieben clarified statements that were sent out in a mailer by a local representative regarding 

taxes. 

 

Janet Klasinski announced the election audit will be held on Thursday at 9:00 a.m. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner  Kaaz  and seconded by Commissioner Mike Smith  to accept the 

consent agenda for Wednesday, November 4, 2024 as presented.  

 Motion passed, 5-0. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner Stieben  and seconded by Commissioner Kaaz to adjourn. 

 Motion passed, 5-0. 

 

The Board adjourned at 9:20 a.m. 


